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Dear Parents                                                                           December 2020 

We are nearing the end of a very long and difficult term. The staff and 

children at SJF continue to show great resilience equally met by their faith 

in God. 

This is a short newsletter to remind you and explain some events in the next 

couple of weeks. 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to welcoming back Year 5 on Monday 14th December – we have missed 

you all. 

We look forward to welcoming back Year 4 on Tuesday 15th December – we have missed 

you all. 

We look forward to welcoming back Year 1 on Monday 21st December – we are missing 

you all. 

CHRISTMAS DINNER AT SJF 

We will be having our Christmas Dinner Celebration on Thursday 17th December. 

We would like to invite any child in Year 3 – Year 4 – Year 5 and Year 6 who normally 

have a packed lunch to join us for dinner. 

The cost of the meal is £2.40 

Please send in your money by Friday 11th December. 
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CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

We are going to combine Christmas Jumper Day with our Christmas Lunch 

day. 

So on Thursday 18th December – come to school wearing a Christmas Jumper. 

 

Primary Reception Places – September 2021  

The Bexley online site has now opened – www.bexley.gov.uk/admissions  

(for Bexley residents) and closes on 15th January 2021. 

Please make sure you complete the Supplementary for St John Fisher if you are applying 

for a space in our 2021 Reception Class. 

Please remind friends and neighbours to put this date in their diary.  

The closing date for applications is 15th January 2021.  

 

In the Gospel reading today, Luke clearly writes that Jesus saw ‘their faith’ and not just 

the faith of one man. It was their faith that brought the paralysed man to Jesus. What 

this means for us is that we too can bring people in front of Jesus. Our own faith in God 

can bring people before Him. – Now, more than ever we need our faith.  We need our faith 

for ourselves but also for others – let us share our faith far and wide. 

 Please contact the school office if you have any concerns. 


